
 

 

AAP 94th General Membership Meeting and Elections Set for April 24  
 

The Automobile Association Philippines will hold the 94th AAP Annual General 
Membership Meeting and Elections in hybrid setup on Thursday, April 24, 2025, 
at 2:00 p.m. at Celebrity Sports Plaza, Quezon City. 
The GMM will be held in-person and will be broadcast on AAP’s official 
Facebook page. AAP will e-mail invitations to the hybrid event so that AAP 
members can pre-register. 
 
Nominations to the AAP Board 
In preparation for this year’s GMM and annual elections, the AAP Nominations 
Committee is accepting nominations for the 2025-2026 Board of Trustees. 
Regular AAP members in good standing (with no unpaid obligations) may 
submit their nominations to the Nominations Committee on or before April 10, 
2025. 
 
Nominees should meet the following criteria: 

• Must be a regular AAP member for at least one year. 
• Must be able and willing to devote time and energy to attend meetings 

and activities of the AAP as a member of the Board of Trustees. 
• Must send a brief resume to the Nominations Committee, c/o AAP 

Executive Office, 10/F, AAP Tower, 683 Aurora Blvd., Quezon City 1112, or 
send your resume via email to info@aap.org.ph. 

• Must be present online or in-person during the AAP General Membership 
Hybrid Meeting on April 24, 2025. 

• Must pass the evaluation to be conducted by the Nominations 
Committee. The evaluation will focus on the willingness and availability 
of the nominee to volunteer his/her time and energy to the association. 

AAP’s incumbent Board of Trustees and Management looks forward to the 
pleasure of your participation in the General Membership Meeting on April 24, 
2025, Thursday, at 2:00 p.m. 


